
 

 

 

Dear participant, 

our deadline for submissions is getting closer (September 7th). Please take time either 

to insert your submission or to send what you have already uploaded. 

To upload your submission, just click on the  button "login" on the top right of the 

page. Once you are logged in, always on the top right of the page, you'll see a button 

"manage your entries". Click on it, fillin your profile information and you can insert up to 

two different  submissions. If you forgot your password, you can create a new one from 

the login page , just clicking on "Forgot your password?" link. 

In case you have already inserted your submissions, but you didn't confirmed them 

yet, please take time to review your submissions and make sure to confirm them by 

clicking on button "Send Your Entries". 

Regards 

Sport Media Pearl Awards 

 

 

 

https://www.sportmediapearlawards.com/user/login
https://www.sportmediapearlawards.com/network/resetPassword!input
https://www.sportmediapearlawards.com/content/sendApplication

